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Hello Student Organization Leaders! 

 

Below is the Student Organization Newsletter for the month of May. We are so proud of you all for navigating 

this unpredictable year, and we can’t wait to return to our in-person Student Org Fair on Greene Street and 

leadership opportunities like the Student Org Breakfasts in the fall. Good luck on finals, and please reach out 

to us at lsc@sc.edu or 803-777-7130 if you have any questions or if there is anything that you need. 

 

 

Garnet Gate Roster Update 

Verified records of student organization memberships are collected in each student’s My UofSC Experience, 

a university platform which records the many experiences both for credit and not for credit that students 

engage in while at UofSC. 

  

In order for your organization members to have their involvement included in My UofSC Experience, it is your 

responsibility as an organization to verify your roster is up to date for Spring 2021 and that it reflects your 

active membership. The accuracy and integrity of these student records is essential.  Only records of 

membership that have been verified will be collected in My UofSC Experience. 

  

Click here for a video showing how to complete this process through the manage portal in Garnet Gate. 

 

Student Org Awards and Recognition 

Has your organization won any awards from the University of South Carolina or external organizations this 

year or won any competitions against other universities? Let us know! We are looking to feature student 

organizations on our Instagram page to highlight your achievements from this year. Please reach out 

to kaylay@email.sc.edu if you have any news to submit. 

https://mailchi.mp/f1da9657e6ab/dec-student-org-newsletter-5334152?e=%5bUNIQID%5d
https://sc.edu/about/offices_and_divisions/advising/advisor_toolbox/advising_technology/myuofsc_experience/index.php
https://www.loom.com/share/cfb172079fcf4db7953371a57cf8f647
mailto:kaylay@email.sc.edu


 

  

Resources Over the Summer 

Whether your organization is taking a well-earned break this summer, continuing with programming or 

preparing for next year, the Leadership and Service Center is here to help with whatever organization needs 

you may have. Click here to view the Student Org Toolbox and here to schedule a coaching appointment with 

the Leadership and Service Center. 

  

Leadership and Service Awards 

Please join us in congratulating the following student organizations who were honored at the 33rd Leadership 

and Service Awards on Thursday, April 8. More information about the Leadership and Service Awards and the 

various awards offered can be found at this link. 

• Student Organization of the Year: Alpha Kappa Alpha 

• Outstanding Student Service Organization Award: Epsilon Sigma Alpha 

• Student Organization Advisor of the Year: Roger Dougal (Gamecock Sailing Club) 

 

 

 

 

 

https://sc.edu/about/offices_and_divisions/leadership_and_service_center/student_organizations/organization_toolbox/index.php
https://sc.edu/about/offices_and_divisions/leadership_and_service_center/leadership_development/coaching/index.php
https://sc.edu/about/offices_and_divisions/leadership_and_service_center/awards_and_recognition/leadership_and_service_awards/index.php

